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Friends of Ennis Creek is finding MTCA inadequate for cleaning up toxic materials left in water
and on land from Rayonier mill, which closed in 1997. Corporate stockholder profit seems to be
prioritized over demand from individuals, governmental entities including tribes, and environmental
organizations to remove what amounts to a toxic landfill on the waterfront near downtown Port
Angeles. Cleanup team leader has told us the public doesn't get to decide. We and future generation
must live with consequences including higher chances of cancer and losing salmon and other plant
and animal life. The public needs more power, especially with rising seawater and extreme weather.


